
Support Your Local Fire Department This 

Season 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

As the seasons change and we prepare for the holidays, we are reminded of the invaluable 

services provided by our local fire department. This year, we are reaching out to our community 

to ask for your support in ensuring our firefighters have the necessary resources to keep us all 

safe. 

Your contribution will help us fund essential equipment, training programs, and community 

outreach initiatives that are vital to our mission. Every donation, regardless of size, makes a 

significant impact on our ability to respond effectively in emergencies. 

To make a donation, please visit our website at [insert web address] or mail your contribution to 

[insert mailing address]. Together, we can help protect our loved ones and our community. 

Thank you for your generosity and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Fire Department Name] 

[Contact Information] 


